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Notes for Parent Committee Meeting 

 
  
Troop 393- Committee meeting 29 May 2018 7:15pm 

Troop web site: troop393pa.com 

 

Next meeting TBA (no meeting in June) 
 

Attendance  

Tina Keeler (notes), Mike Prouse, Karen Becker, Ken Neumann, Liza Kuhn, Sam Shumaker, 

Nick DiPace, Beth Mitchell, Jenn Wiley, Rachel Truitt-Hartman 

 

I.Treasury Report 

• Budget update  

 

Checkbook balance               $11,399.82 

Scout accounts       4,248.78 

Campership fund       1,066.15 

Veteran’s memorial fund         684.82 

 

Total Troop Fund     $5,400.07 

 

• Karen Becker reported that scout accounts do not yet reflect the May camping trip to 

Rodney.  

• If you would like to see a breakdown of your scout’s account, please let Karen know.  

She can email a link to the account. 

 

II.Old Business 

• The troop needs more parent volunteers.  May need some help with drivers for Hershey 

Park trip:  Karen Becker, Beth Mitchell, and Nick DiPace volunteered to help drive boys.    

 

III.New Business 

• Summer camp is coming.  Please make sure scouts are doing their prerequisites. They 

must be checked off by the leaders before camp.  

• Three copies of physical form and current health insurance card for camp must be turned 

in by Tuesday June 26th.  Note that the physical form must be completed by a 

physician, so please schedule a physical for your scout if they have not had one 

within the past year.   

• Scheduling the swim test for camp at the L-S YMCA on June 26th.  If scouts cannot make 

it to the swim test, email Mr Kuhn to make another arrangement or it may have to be 

done on Sunday at summer camp. 

• No parent committee meeting in June due to swim test.   

• No scout meeting on July 3rd due to holiday.   
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IV.Upcoming Events 

• June 12-14 – Hershey Park Camping 

• June 26 – Swim test for summer camp at L-S YMCA 

• July 3 – No meeting 

• July 15-21 – Summer Camp at Camp Rodney 

• Aug 21 – No meeting (day before L-S school starts) 

 

 

V.Scoutmaster’s Report (Neal Kuhn) 

• Neal stressed the importance of prerequisites for camp getting completed.  

• Scouts are currently working on Totin’ Chip 

 


